
 

 

 

 

 

 

I am against taking more water from the Stanislaus, Tuolumne, and  Meced Rivers. Do not send 

more water to Los Angeles. Build a plant 

to use ocean water for that area. Sincerly, Ron Lema 

 

 
 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon

3-27-13


